
UDOT is beginning construction on the 5600 
West corridor between SR-201 and I-80. 

Improvements include: 

• Widening the roadway

• Upgrades to various intersections

• Building a new bridge over the Union
Pacific Railroad (UPRR) tracks

• Reconfiguring the interchange at I-80.

Construction will begin mid November 2019 and 
continue through mid 2021 (schedules are subject to 
change). More details on the construction schedule 
and construction phasing will be made available 
through email updates. 

Stay Informed

To sign up for project updates send an email to 
5600westimproved@utah.gov with “Updates” as the 
subject line.

For any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact us at 855-633-6800 or send 
an email to 5600westimproved@utah.gov. 

-5600 West Project Team-
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